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Principal Message 

Ukulele Festival 
Students from Years 3-6 will have the 
opportunity to go on an excursion to Deniliquin 
where they will participate in a grand 
performance for the ‘Big Uke Day’ on Friday 
the 17th November, 2017. Parents, Carers 
and family members are welcome to attend 
the Grand Performance from 2pm. 

 
 
 

This excursion has been organised and 
financially supported by South West Music to 
supplement the classroom music program 
delivered by Chris Bodey each week. South 
West Music staff has intentionally worked with 
the students to prepare for the Big Uke Day 
where students from a range of schools will 
come together for a grand performance. This 
is very exciting and our students have been 
working hard to attend. I will also be 
supporting this excursion, by fully funding the 
bus so there is no cost to students.  Make 
sure your notes are returned by 
Wednesday.  

Kindergarten Transition Days 

We look forward to seeing our students this 
week on Thursday & for their final week on the 
23rd November. We will be putting their work 
and photos in future editions of Wongi. 

In this week’s issue …. 

 Principal’s Message 

 Kindergarten Transition 

 Parent Survey – you still have time to return 
them 

 Lost Property 

 Ukulele Festival  

 K/1 Maths 

 Important Dates to Remember 

Upcoming Events 

NOW! Parent Survey Due 

17th November Ukulele Festival – Year 3-6 
Deniliquin 

Week 9 Swim Scheme 
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Reminder: Lost Property 

Could all parents please check the names on 
jumpers. We have lots of missing jumpers and 
students mix them up all the time. Just return 
any jumpers that have gotten mixed up to the 
office. We also have a lot of clothing without 
names. Just relabel any worn name tags and 
come and have a look at our lost property box.  

Remembrance Day  
Remembrance Day in Australia is dedicated to 
Australians who died as a result of war, 
particularly from World War I onwards. A 
minute of silence is dedicated to the 
deceased, especially for soldiers who died 
fighting to protect the nation. Moulamein 
Public School held their Remembrance Day 
service on Friday, in honour of our lost 
soldiers. Students made poppies and 
decorated the area where the service was 
held. I am always very proud of our students 
for taking days likes these very serious and 
acting accordingly. They are respectful and  
very mature. Thank you to Miss Middson for 
organising this service.  
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Canteen Menu 
P&C have added a new item to the canteen 
menu. 

• Wraps (ham or chicken tenders)  $3.50 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Moulamein Public School 
P&C Assoc. 

 

Sleigh Raffle 
 

 

Drawn Presentation Night 
12th December 2017  

 

$2.00 per ticket or 
 3 for $5.00 

 

Donations from each family 
would be greatly appreciated  
and can be left at the school 

office 

 
 

Important Dates 

• Moulamein P.S. Annual 
Presentation 

- 12th December, 5.30pm 

 

• Moulamein P.S. Year 6 
Graduation Dinner 

- 14th December (Change of Date) 

 

 

• Last day of school  

- 15th December 

 

 


